
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As part of our topic on Rivers we have arranged a fieldtrip to White Scar Cave in 

Ingleton on Wednesday February 16th to study the features of a river and the ways in 

which rivers affect the landscape. This is a fantastic trip in the longest show cave in 

England which allows children to see underground streams and waterfalls, flowstone, 

prehistoric mud pools, and the huge Battlefield Cavern adorned with thousands of 

stalactites. 

We would ask parents to pay a voluntary contribution of £14 towards the cost of the 

visit. This can be paid on your ParentPay account. Unfortunately, if we do not receive 

enough voluntary contributions to cover the cost of the visit it may have to be cancelled. 

Children will need to be at school by 8.15 as we aim to be leaving school at 8.30am and 

hope to arrive back to school at 3.30pm. 

Each child will need a packed lunch. If your child is eligible for a free school meal a 

packed lunch will be provided. 

Children may bring up to £5.00 spending money as there is a small shop 

Your sincerely 

Year 6 staff 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

I give permission for my child__________________________________ Class ______ 

To be included in the visit to White Scar Caves on Wednesday 16th February 2022 

I gave paid £14.00 on ParentPay for the voluntary contribution of this visit.  

Signed__________________________ 

 

 


